September 22, 19€

Ms. Billie Pirner Garde

Citizens Clinic Director
Government Accountability Project
Institute for Policy Studies

1901 Que Street, NW

Washington, D. C. 20009

Dear Ms. Garde:
Your letter of June 20, 1983, to the Nuclear Regulatory

Commission on behalf of Mr. E. Earl Kent has been referred
by Chairman Palladino to this office.

The concerns expressed in your letter will be reviewed to
determine whether further action is appropriate.

Sincerely,
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James J. Cummings, Director
Office of Inspector and Auditor
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